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Canoe Number Two 

Photo Cathy Dausman 

Riding the wave of a successful 2012 canoe build and 
auction, members of the Rotary Club of Lamorinda Sunrise 
are enjoying smooth sailing during their construction of a 
second up-for-auction canoe, already named the Rob Roy. 

 The multi-use rowing/sailing canoe will be built of 
marine grade Sapele wood in a lapstrake (overlapping 
plank) design, featuring twin decks and an open center 
cockpit. A leeboard will be included for sailing. As of press 
time, no launch date had been set. Pictured from left are 
Rotary members Kevin Crook, Martin Cryan, John Fazel, 
Spike Spelcher, Dennis Dingman and Gary Fulcher. 

 C. Dausman 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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